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October 16, 2013 -

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: PSNH Generation Ownership

Dear Ms. Howland,

I am writing on behalf of the Electric Utility Restructuring Legislative Oversight
Committee RSA 374-F: 5, Ch. 129:2, Laws of 1996 to request that the Commission open a
docket related to RSA 369-B:3-a and Public Service Company of New Hampshire’s (PSNH)
ownership of electric generating plants. Specifically, we request that the Commission
conduct the necessary analysis to determine whether it is now in the economic interest of
PSNH’s retail customers for the company to complete restructuring and divest its’ interest
in its’ generation plants.

In order to inform any legislative action that may be necessary to complete divestiture or
make other statutory changes related to these issues, we respectfully request that you
report back the findings of your analysis to the Electric Utility Restructuring Legislative
Oversight Committee on a a preliminary basis by February 15, 2014 and a final report to be
issued by April 1, 2014.

Thank you in advance for undertaking this important work. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact Chairman David Borden at 271-3369.

Sincerely,
Electric Utility Restructuring Legislative Oversight Committee Members
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